

City of Malden

Massachusetts



Amanda Linehan
City Council President
alinehan@cityofmalden.org
www.cityofmalden.org

Malden City Council 215 Pleasant Street, 4th Floor Malden, Massachusetts 02148 Phone 781-397-7130

August 27, 2025

Malden City Council Malden City Hall 215 Pleasant Street, Room #430 Malden, MA 02148

Dear Members of the Council:

As Council President, I hereby respectfully, submit the Council re-appointment of Chloe Cheung, 45 Loomis Street #119, Malden, MA, as a member of the Police Community Advisory Council, appointed May 30, 2024, said term to expire May 30, 2028, for referral and/or confirmation by the City Council at the next scheduled City Council meeting. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Amanda Linehan Council President